July 31, 1929.

Colonel S.C.Vestal,
Chief, Historical Section,

Army War College,
Washington, D.C.

Dear Colonel Vestal:

This will acknowledge your kind letter of July 27,
in answer %o my reguest for information regarding materlals in ths
files of the Order of Indian Wars regarding Sitting Bull. Thank

you very wmuch,

I shall follow your suggestions. If, as I hope,
I come to Washington to dig into the records, I shall be very glad to
take advantale of your kind offer of aid.

Sincerely yours,

T oS5 JLCAMPBELL



